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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The District of Sechelt will hold a Public Hearing to consider 
Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 580-9, 2023. In accordance 
with the Local Government Act this public hearing will be 
held in a hybrid format, both in person and electronically.
WHAT’S PROPOSED
An increase in the allowable agritourism accommodation 
units from three to ten in the form of three geodesic 
domes, two A-frame cabins, and five tent/recreational 
vehicle (RV) sites. The proposal is aligned with the 
provincial Agricultural Land Reserve (ALR) regulations. 
AFFECTED LANDS
1785 Tyson Road
Lot 2, District Lot 3555, Plan VAP14939, PID 007-781-130
BYLAWS
Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 580-9, 2023

The proposed amendments and associated documents may be viewed on the District’s website 
at: sechelt.ca. Alternatively, an appointment can be made with staff regarding the proposal.
Before the Public Hearing: You can submit comments before the public hearing  in the following 
ways:

Email: planning@sechelt.ca
Regular Mail: Box 129, Sechelt, BC V0N 3A0
In Person: 5797 Cowrie Street, 2nd floor, from Monday to Friday between 9:00 a.m. to 
4:00 p.m. except holidays

At the Public Hearing: You can participate in person at the Community Meeting Room, First 
Floor, 5797 Cowrie Street, or virtually via computer, tablet or phone. The meeting link, dial-in 
number and instructions can be found at: sechelt.ca/meetings

Council will not receive any submissions after the end of the Public Hearing.
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